
 

 

 

 

 

 

       In week 7,  

beginning August 21st, 

St Joseph’s celebrates BOOK WEEK!!!! 

 Our extra special Book Parade will be held on 
Wednesday 23rd August at 9.00am  

in the Bathersby Centre. 

Students from Prep to Year 12 are 

requested to dress as their favourite 

book character, or a character from a 

fictional place. As we always say, 

home-made and simple is the key and 

we are available to help with ideas. 

Kindy kids and toddlers are most welcome to dress up and join in the parade and 

all families are invited!! 

 All through Book Week feel free to come in to the library and see our 

wonderful displays made by children and teachers!   

It’s all about our love of reading! 

The theme “Escape 
to Everywhere”  lets 
us focus on many 
wonderful places 

and lands that 
become real to us 
through stories. 

 


